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From,

Ms. Pamela Campbell
Project manager
Campbell Corporations,
Santa Cruz, CA,
USA

September 11, 2011 

To,

Mr. Shane Pollock
Operations Manager
Columbia Marks Pvt. Ltd,
Santa Cruz, CA,
USA

Dear Mr. Pollock, 

This letter is written to inform you that your project offer has been gladly accepted by Campbell Corporations.

We reviewed your project offer and it includes installation, support and maintenance of the machinery at your California office. On the completion of the project, you need to submit a detailed copy of your project report to us. We will issue the project completion certificate to you, only after reviewing your project and successful implementation of the same in Campbell Corporations.

Good luck for the project. We are looking forward to work with you. 

Sincerely,
Pamela Campbell
Project manager
Campbell Corporations 
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